
Landry/French selected as construction manager for Maine
Aviation Corp. headquarters
July 16, 2015 - Construction Design & Engineering

Landry/French Construction Company has been selected as construction manager for a new
general aviation facility for Maine Aviation Corp. 
Located on Westbrook St. the new 42,000 s/f facility will provide aviation services to the private,
corporate, commercial, and general aviation community. The first floor of the two-story building will
house a pilots' quiet room; pilots' planning room; visiting pilots' lounge; conference room; customer
service area; waiting area; gym and locker rooms; catering kitchen; and restrooms. The second floor
will house administrative offices; conference and break rooms; and open office area. The project
also includes a two-bay hangar.
Construction began in June and is expected to be completed January 2016. The building was
designed by Archetype Architects.
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